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Dear Year 2 Parents/ Carers 

As part of our RE learning on ‘Why Christmas is important to Christians’, Badgers class will be exploring Christmas 

as a time of giving. On Friday 15th December, the Year 2 children have been invited to share songs and make 

Christmas decorations with the residents of Steppes residential home in Nailsworth, who we met in September. 

Mrs Vaughan will be with the children at all times.    

We will leave school at 1.20pm and pick up from Nailsworth will be at 2.30pm.  We would be grateful if you would 

arrange transport to and from Nailsworth to save us the long walk. Children can go straight home after being 

picked up; there is no need to return to school. 

Please email admin@horsley.gloucs.sch.uk if you are able to help with transport. Please tell us which children you 

are willing to transport and your contact details. Children will be the responsibility of the driver and relevant 

insurance must be in place.  

We would also be very grateful if at least one parent could stay with us at the Steppes. 

Although there is no charge for this visit, permission to attend must be given on parent pay. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Vaughan 
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